Ms. Allyson Rooney,

Senior Staff Officer,

Housing Administration,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall, Town Centre,
Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

Our Ref:  1/01/06 Your Ref: 30 March 2010

Tallaght Area Committee Meeting — 22" March 2010

Dear Ms. Rooney,

I refer to your letter of March 25th in relation to question submitted by Councillor E. Walsh
which was passed at the above meeting:

“To ask the Manager to write to Bus Atha Cliath and request a large bus shelter be installed on
the old Blessington Road opposite St. Maelruain’s Church. The area is used by students and

staff from the Institute of Technology Tallaght and up to 30 people can gather there at peak
times?”

We are currently in the process of conducting a network review and pending the completion of
this review no decisions will be made regarding shelters in the near future. Also, you will
appreciate that in this current economic climate, budgetary constraints will not allow for any
further shelters to be erected at this moment in time. However, we will keep your letter on file.

Yours sincerely,, , ljf’*

H
Paddy Doherty,
Operations Manager.
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